
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 2nd February, 2024 
 
 
Dear Hinna, 
 
We are the eco councillors at Parsons Down Partnership of Schools and we are 
planning an Ocean Protectors Day on Tuesday 12th March.  
 
On the day all the children will be taking part in lots of marine themed activities and 
eating a special marine themed lunch. We will also be completing a large piece of 
artwork using single use plastics.  
 
Single use plastic is extremely dangerous for marine life because they can get caught 
in it or eat it and end up being injured or dying.  
 
We are very lucky in Thatcham to be surrounded by water at the lakes, in the canal 
and rivers. We want to make sure everyone in the community knows that when rubbish 
ends up there, it could eventually end up in the sea.  
 
We would like to invite you to join us on Tuesday 12th March to take some photos of 
the day and share our great work with the local community. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Eco-Committee 
Parsons Down Partnership of Schools (Thatcham) 


